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Special Offer!
Buy One Get One 

half off of equal or lesser value ($15 minimum)

Get an additional 10% off when 
you mention this ad in the Applegater!

An eager prize-seeker tries his hand at  
the Go Fish booth at the Gater-est Show on Earth. 

Photo: Bert Etling.

Voices of the Applegate, a community choir based in Ruch, welcomes you 
to several Christmas sing-alongs this season. Come and enjoy participating 
with us as we celebrate events at McKee Bridge on Saturday, December 17; 
the tree lighting in Jacksonville at 5 pm Saturday, November 26 (tentatively); 
and potential sings at either the Ruch Library or Applegate River Lodge on 
Sunday, December 11.

We hope the excitement of the moment moves you to consider a New Year's 
resolution to join us in January 2023 as a performing group. We require no 
auditions, just enthusiasm and love of music and willingness to take direction 
from our excellent leader, Shayne Flock, chorus director at North Medford 
High. Come and sing with us!

David Franklin  •  dmfrank29@gmail.com

Join in with the 

Voices of the Applegate

The Applegater is sorry to be saying good-bye to 
Jessica Bullard, who is leaving our board of directors. 
After a trip to Ireland last June, she has been bitten by 
the travel bug and is freeing up her schedule so she can 
scratch that itch and do other things, as well.

We thank her for her years of thoughtful participation 
and cheerful engagement with the board and wish her 
all the best in the upcoming years.

Thank you, Jessica!


